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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: August 7, 2024 

RE: 24TP030- Technical and Citizens Committee (TACC) Bylaws 

At the April 18, 2024 Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization meetings, the 

Executive Policy Committee approved a motion to create the Technical and Citizens 

Committee by combining the Citizens Advisory Committee and the Technical 

Coordinating Committee (TACC).  

Attached for your review and approval are the bylaws governing the membership and 

operations of the TACC. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Technical and 

Citizens Committee (TACC) Bylaws. 

 


